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17
th

 October 2013 

London Borough of Camden 

Development Control, 

Planning Services,  

Town Hall, Argyle Street, 

London,  

WC1H 8ND 
 

Re:  3A Priory Terrace, London, NW6 4DG 

Proposal: Erection of a single storey rear extension 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Further to the submission of this application for the Notification of Prior Approval for the erection 

of a single storey rear extension, please find attached the full application pack to include a 

Planning Statement including Photographs of the site, plus Existing and Proposed Plans and 

Elevations including an OS Map.  
 

Please note that following my conversations with the duty office Mr Carlos Martin, it was 

confirmed that applications for Prior Approval should be sent by email to the following address - 

Planning@camden.gov.uk. 
 

It has also been confirmed that applications for Prior Approval would not incur a fee payable to 

the Local Authority. 
 

Listed below are the details of the applicant along with the address details of the two immediate 

neighbouring properties, as I believe there is no formal form for this type of application. 
 

**************************************************************************************************** 

Applicant Details: Mr & Mrs Noyan Narin, 3A Priory Terrace, London, NW6 4DG 

y.narin@btinternet.com - 07879 461 103 
 

Neighbouring Property: Owner Occupier, 3 Priory Terrace, London, NW6 4DG 
 

Neighbouring Property: Owner Occupier, 5 Priory Terrace, London, NW6 4DG 

**************************************************************************************************** 

Should you require anything further or would like to discuss any aspect of this application, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Regards 

David Mansoor  

 

David Mansoor 
Planning Consultant 
0208 202 3665 
  

david@drawingandplanning.com 

www.drawingandplanning.com 
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